
Wiggin Memorial Library 
Fundraising Committee Meeting 

Wednesday, August 17, 2011 
 
The meeting was called to order at 7:00 p.m. 
 
The following persons were in attendance:  Bruce Cotter, Eileen Bischoff, Murray Segal, Vic 
Collinino, Vicki Marbacher, Lee Beauregard, Carol Gulla and Connie Adams. 
 
Fundraising efforts were discussed, specifics as follows: 
 
Craft Fair:  The craft fair is set for Saturday, October 22nd.  To date 10 crafters have signed up 
to participate. 
 
Dining Out Program:  The first dining out night will be at Wings Your Way in North Hampton.  
Preferred date is Sunday, September 25th.  Alternate dates would be Sunday, September 18th 
and Thursday, September 22nd.  Bruce Cotter will confirm the date. 
 
Lindt Candy Bar:  There was no update on this, more information will be available at the next 
meeting.   
 
Wine Event:  The end of January, early February looks like a good time to do a wine event, 
possibly leading up to Valentine's Day.  More information should be available by the next 
meeting. 
 
Book Sale:  The fall book sale is set for October 14-15. 
 
Boston/Bermuda Cruise:  Vic Collinino brought information on a one week cruise with 
Norwegian Cruise Line from Boston to Bermuda.  This would be in conjunction with the Prime 
Time Club in Portsmouth.    Dates are May 11-18, 2012.  The library would receive a 
commission of $90 per couple for anyone who signs up through the library. 
 
Charitable Gaming:  Murray Segal updated the committee.  The Friends of the Library have 
submitted a form to be registered with the IRS as tax exempt.  Once this is approved we can 
continue to pursue this. 
 
The meeting adjourned at 7:35 p.m. 
 
Respectfully submitted, 
Eileen M. Bischoff 


